Swift, Deborah

From: planning.comments@york.gov.uk

Subject: FW: Planning Application Consultation 23/02374/FUL at Hull Road Surgery 289
Hull Road

Attachments: ufm72_STDCN_-_Standard_consultation_letter.pdf

----- Original Message-----

From: housing.standards@york.gov.uk <housing.standards@york.gov.uk>

Sent: Tuesday, January 9, 2024 4:39 PM

To: Ramadhin, Natalie <Natalie.Ramadhin@york.gov.uk>

Cc: licensing@york.gov.uk

Subject: FW: Planning Application Consultation 23/02374/FUL at Hull Road Surgery 289
Hull Road

Hi

Having checked Verso, no application has been made to date for a HMO License.

Kind Regards

Kippy Bahia
Houing Standards Compliance Officer
t: 01904 553765 | e: Kippy.Bahia@york.gov.uk

City of York Council | Place Directorate| Healthy and Sustainable Homes Service West
Offices | Station Rise | York YOl 6GA www.york.gov.uk | facebook.com/cityofyork
|@CityofYork Make your home warmer, greener and cheaper to heat, apply now for Green
Homes Funding

----- Original Message-----

From: natalie.ramadhin@york.gov.uk <natalie.ramadhin@york.gov.uk>

Sent: 09 January 2024 09:03

To: housing.standards@york.gov.uk

Subject: Planning Application Consultation 23/02374/FUL at Hull Road Surgery 289 Hull
Road

Dear Sir/Madam
City of York Council have received a planning application for a proposal at:

Hull Road Surgery
289 Hull Road
Osbaldwick

York

Full details of the application, how to view the submitted information a nd the
deadline by which we would require your comments, should you wish to make any, are
detailed within the attached letter.

Kind Regards
Natalie Ramadhin



Development Management Officer

Development Management
City of York Council
West Offices

Station Rise

York

YOl 6GA



